
Rep No. C15002a

To All Customers October 5, 2015

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.

Thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We would like to notify discontinuation of some of the Fuji Electric's products as described below. 

Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

Please inform all related sections of your company.

Product name Magnetic contactor and magnetic starter

Series and series name High sensitivity contactor SJ Series

Types Magnetic contactor: SJ-1SG□, SJ-1SGRM□

Magnetic starter: SJ-1SWG□, SJ-1SWGRM□

    All types which begin with the letters and numbers above will be discontinued.

Because the production facility has become too old to continuously manufacture the SJ-1SG type.

Replacement models Magnetic contactor: SK18G□, SK22G□, SK32G□

Magnetic starter: SK18GW□, SK22GW□, SK32GW□

The production will be discontinued at the end of December 2015

Attachments - New and old comparison document: FIN 0291180a

Last order date We will stop accepting orders at the end of November 2015.

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts.

Others N/A

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.

[Prior Notice of Discontinuation]
Notice of Discontinuation of High Sensitivity Contactor SJ-1SG Type

Reason for 
discontinuation of 

production

Production 
discontinuation schedule

* Since some product specifications differ, refer to the new and old comparison document for 
confirmation.










